

June 7, 2022

To:

Town of LaSalle, Mayor Marc Bondy

From: LaSalle Friendship Club

President Paul Wilson

On behalf of the LaSalle Friendship Club we would like to present the Town of LaSalle with this heartfelt donation.

We are grateful for all their assistance in maintaining the senior's room and all the help that town employees have provided throughout the year.

The seniors of LaSalle are lucky to have the support of the Town of LaSalle.

Thank you again.

LaSalle Friendship Club

Paul Wilson, President

kII